
We are pleased to announce the launch of Phase III of our Provider Online Services redesign.  The 
new modules were uploaded on April 25, 2019.   

Use the information that follows to register for a training webinar on the eRAFs and eTARs Modules. 

The audience for this webinar is staff that submit Referral and Treatment Authorizations. 

Questions 
Email PHC Provider Relations 

Education Department at: 
eSystemsSupport@Partnershiphp.org 

PHC Online Services Redesign Phase III 
eRAF and eTAR Modules 

Webinar Topics 
Enable access to the new 

modules 

Navigate the eRAFs and eTARs 
modules eEligibility module 

Explore New Features 

One logon for all modules 

Easier navigation from one 
module to another 

eRAF and eTAR Status 
Checking 

Automatic faxing from the eTAR 
module 

eTAR correction capability 

Eureka | Fairfield | Redding | Santa Rosa 
(707) 863-4100 | www.partnershiphp.org

Use the link below to select and register for an upcoming 
training webinar. Select a session from one of the times 

listed. The content is repeated in each session. 

Tuesday, June 4, 2019 
12:00 – 1:00 p.m. 

To register, click the link or copy and paste it into
your browser address bar.

Please note that a recorded on-demand webinar will 
also be posted on the PHC website at here. 

Providers are also welcome to attend local Provider 
Staff Education Training Events in May.  Click here for a 

schedule of a program near you. 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/
register/1738967098312944130

mailto:eSystemsSupport@Partnershiphp.org
http://www.partnershiphp.org/
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/1738967098312944130
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/4035012358910256129
http://www.partnershiphp.org/Providers/Medi-Cal/Pages/ProviderEducationTrainingMaterials.aspx
http://www.partnershiphp.org/Providers/Medi-Cal/Documents/OnDemandTrainingWebinars/2019%20Provider%20Education%20Calendar.pdf



